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Dear parent/carer 
 
We write this letter to inform you that our Year 9 Performance Review and Guided 
Choices Evening will take place on Thursday 8th February 2024, 4.15pm - 7pm. 
 
This is an important opportunity for you gather information and learn more about about the 
guided choices process. Your attendance to this event will be invaluable.  
 
Please note that the evening is made up of three parts. 
 

1. To meet with your child’s subject teachers in person to discuss their current attitude 
to learning, progress, and targets for this year. 

2. To attend an information session regarding Guided Choices, the process and the 
actions you must take next. This will be led by school leaders, your time slot is stated 
below. 

3. To receive information from school leaders and subject areas about the courses 
available to your child at Key Stage 4 (Year 10 and Year 11.) Staff are also happy to 
discuss your child’s thoughts on their choices and to answer any questions you may 
have. Further information about the pathways and the form to complete are also 
enclosed 

 

Your allocated timeslot for the guided choices information session is  4.30pm/5.30pm. If this 
slot is unsuitable, please contact the school Mrs Holme (k.holme@chidlwallssa.org) and we 
will change this if possible. Please ensure that you allow at least 1 hour to visit your child’s 
current teachers and new subjects that may be of interest, in addition to the information 
session.  
 
We will be offering crèche facilities on the evening should you need to bring younger siblings 
along with you. Children in the crèche will be offered a snack and a drink and will have the 
opportunity to engage in arts and crafts activites, watch a film or play games with staff 
members and some of our Health & Social Care Sixth Form students supporting.  
*Please indicate if you will need a crèche place on the reply slip attached. 
 
We look forward to discussing your child’s progress and guided choices opportunities with 
you on the night. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Harrison                            Mrs Holme 
Head of Year 9   Assistant Headteache 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
REPLY SLIP:  
 
Year 9 Performance Review and Guided Choices evening will take place on Thursday 
8th February 2024 
 

 
Name of student:  Form: 9 

 

☐ I am able to attend Year 9 Performance Review and Guided Choices Evening 

☐ I am unable to attend Year 11 Performance Review and Guided Choices Evening  
 
To enable me to attend, I will need a crèche place for younger siblings.  
The number of places required is: _____________ 
 
*Please make a note of any food allergies you would like to alert us to. 
 
________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Signed: (Parent/Carer)  Date:  

 
 
STUDENTS: Please return this slip to your Form Tutor by Friday 19th January 2024 

 


